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Carta de Daniel R. Hayes a Francisco Ayala (17/06/1964)
June 17, 1964

Dr. Francisco Ayala

54 West 16th Street

New York, New York

Dear Mr. Ayala:

Much to my regret, | am leaving the Macmillan Company the end of the month, but | am happy to report that your novel has been put in
the hands of a very responsible and very gifted editor, Miss Mary Heathcote. | am sure that she will be in touch with you very soon and
you should feel free to contact her on any matters concerning the book.

1 will, no doubt, be in contact with you in the near future at another location and hope to continue our valued friendship.
Sincerely yours,

Daniel R. Hayes

Senior Editor

Trade Division
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